
Wrestlemania  XXX  Preview:
John Cena vs. Bray Wyatt
This is the match I’m looking forward to more than anything
else. This  is the match that they’ve put some thought into as
you have Bray ripping away at Cena’s legacy by saying Cena is
lying to himself when he puts all of this out there.  THis
goes right in the face of everything Cena believes and plays
up an interesting idea for Cena: what is Cena going to be
remembered as?  It’s clear that he’s nearing the end of his
career with all of the injuries, but how does he let go of
something that he’s built his entire life around.  That’s some
very interesting psychological stuff to get into and could be
awesome stuff down the line.

As for tomorrow though, Bray Wyatt gets a chance to get the
biggest win of his career on the biggest stage he’ll get for a
long time.  He has the potential to be a huge star and a win
over John Cena on the biggest stage of them all is a great way
to do that.  Cena isn’t in the main event here and it’s kind
of interesting to see him going there.  That being said, I’m
not sure who I see winning here.  Cena doesn’t need the win,
but at the end of the day I’m not sure I can see Bray getting
the pin.  However, I think that’s where they’re going, leading
to an incredibly violent rematch at Extreme Rules.

The  good  thing  is  both  guys  are  capable  of  having  some
excellent  matches  against  anyone  as  Bray  is  the  evil
calculating one who lets his talented minions do his work for
him and only gets his hands dirty for the big matches (or the
occasional squash).  This should be outstanding all around and
the  potential  for  psychological  stuff  as  a  result  are
absolutely incredible.  Does Cena start to doubt himself as we
head into his final years?  I can’t imagine they end Bray this
early, as once he loses a lot of the mystique goes with it. 
I’m looking forward to the war though.
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Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up my new
book of on the History of Clash of the Champions at Amazon for
just .99 at:

And check out my Amazon author page with wrestling books for
under at:


